Lacez Porrovecchio

From: Matt Porrovecchio

Sent: Monday, July 23, 2018 7:19 AM
To: Matt Jensen

Cc: Lacey Porrovecchio

Subject: Coach Recommendation

Dear Mr. Jensen,

| would like to recommend Mr. Connor Coleman as Volunteer Assistant for the high school football team. Connor, a
graduate of Bigfork School, has coached football and basketball for more than 5 years at Bigfork Middle School. | believe
he will make a great addition to the high school football coaching staff.

Thank you for your consideration.

Matt Porrovecchio



